2019 July McGlenn Prayer Letter.

Matthew 6:33 But seek ye first the kingdom of God, and his righteousness; and all these things shall be added unto you. Our prayer for this month.

God answered our prayers for a good outreach in June.

One-week Camp in June. Thank you all for your prayers for the Fremont Silicon Valley Dinosaur Bible Camp. Picture is us at the Home of Christ Chinese Church there. We had 43 young people grades 1—6 plus about a dozen teenagers who helped at the





Adventure Safaris Fun Stations. I would have a 30-minute talk, then the kids would be broken up into 4 teams that would rotate through 10 fun

stations for about 45 minutes. Even though hotels are very expensive in Silicon Valley, we were able to get a bed-and-breakfast room in a house for a very reasonable price and that helped to save money. We have heard very favorable comments about the week and the parents and children



seem to have loved it very well. I have included a few pictures; the rest are at my website under Adventure Safaris Dinosaur Camp at www.adventuresafaris.org Pictured right is the Flood table where we demonstrated how Noah's Flood effected the world and dinosaurs.

Museum attendance. The month of July we have various small groups coming to the museum. Thank you for your prayers that more people will hear about God's handiwork at the museum.

Please pray for China. There is much persecution on the mainland of all churches and Christians. We cannot go there at this time. We are in contact with a pastor in Hong Kong and in spite of the unrest there, he is optimistic that we can come in October and teach for 2 to 3 weeks for various groups of young people, college students and adults. We are making plans now for that trip.

Korean Church. – I have been attending the Korean Church, English service. The pastor has asked me to speak about my ministry Sunday morning, July 21 at 10 AM. I am going to see if I can teach Sunday School at 11 to the English-speaking people. No one is doing it right now.

Home School Ministry. Please pray we can get 12 students in each of the two cities I work at for homeschool; Atascadero and Santa Maria. These Homeschools will start in November. September, I teach in Minnesota.

Thank you again for your financial support and prayers.

God bless, Russ and Amy.